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Deepest condolences for those killed and injured in Kabul 

 
(MADISON)—Today, Senator Tim Carpenter (D-Milwaukee) issued the following statement expressing 

his deepest condolences for those U.S. troops and Afghans who have been killed and injured as a result of 

a terrorist attack outside of Kabul’s airport: 

 

“The U.S. troops and Afghans who are the victims of this terrible attack and their families are in my 

thoughts and prayers. It is heartbreaking to learn that 12 service members lost their lives and 15 more 

were injured while helping others to reach safety, and that 60 Afghans were killed and 140 more were 

injured while trying to flee their homeland. 

 

“I will continue to pray for our troops as they work to end our involvement in Afghanistan. We will never 

be able to repay them for their bravery and courage. It is our duty now to come together and provide as 

much support as we can for their efforts to help evacuate our troops and allies.” 
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